
 

2201 Dwyer Avenue  
Utica, NY  13501 
www.ecrinternational.com 

February 24, 2020 

 

To our Valued Partners,  

 

We are pleased to offer you our 2020 Argo Preseason Program effective immediately.   

Order now and take advantage of 2019 pricing along with the opportunity to earn FREE goods. The program will end on 
end of business Friday March 27th. 

Should you require additional product support, please contact your Representative or ECR Regional Sales Manager. 

Thank you for your continued business and support. We are all looking forward to a strong and successful 2020. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael Klas 
Director of Sales and Marketing  

 


